
 

 

       October 20, 2020 

 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District 

has scheduled a special school board meeting on Monday, October 26, 2020, at 5:30 P.M. in the 

Boardroom at the Educational Support Center located at 3600 52nd Street, Kenosha. 

 

In an abundance of caution due to the pandemic, a virtual option for views and comments by 

the public will now be available at KUSD Regular and Special School Board meetings via Google 

Meet, which requires users to have the Google browser installed. To sign up to speak, both virtual 

and in-person speakers may utilize this sign-up form or call the Superintendent’s office at 262-359-

6320. All requests to speak virtually must be received no later than 24 hours prior to the posted start 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpXs4bH06tNbHGV2yL1AB-2kHvqT7T2IpAEFojnBJdxPhOVA/viewform?usp=sf_link
/sites/default/files/document-library/english/8870.pdf
/sites/default/files/document-library/english/8870.pdf
https://kusd.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8d9b983cfa341c1864e0e0a0c&id=765054ff60&e=073b9961db
/docs/board/policies-2020-10-06.pdf

